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Comments: North Fork Nooksack Vegetation Management Project

 

Dear District Ranger Uloth,

 

Thank you for accepting public comment on scoping the North Fork Nooksack Vegetation Management Project.

Although I recognize many details remain to be determined, the attached letter provides my comments on

information available on the project website. If you have any questions about my comments, I would be happy to

answer them at your request.

 

Thank you for your service.

 

John

 

_____________________________________________

 

John McLaughlin

 

Dept. Environmental Sciences

 

Huxley College of the Environment

 

Western Washington University
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